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OHCA PRN 2013-13 
 
November 4, 2013 
 
FQHC Providers 
 
Please be advised that all future claims with TPL may be filed either electronically or 
by paper and will no longer need to be special batched per the guidance provided in 
PRN 2010-05.  
 
For claims with TPL involved, FQHCs must indicate a payment amount when the 
third party pays or attach the explanation of benefits (EOB) when the carrier denies. 
For internet claims, FQHCs must use the attachment option when there is a denial 
and for paper claims the claim must be submitted with an EOB however the HCA-17 
is no longer necessary. 
 
Paper claims should be submitted to the regular1500 claim processing address: 
 
HP Enterprise Services 
PO Box 54740 
Oklahoma City, OK 73154 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Kelly 
Taylor in the Provider Reimbursement Unit by phone at (405) 522-7108 or by email 
at Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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